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DRAMA 

Shrek 
Mrs. O’Leary has sent out 
rehearsal times with all 
drama members.  Please 
mark these dates on your 
calendars.  Our students are 
very excited to begin 
practicing their lines, songs, 
dances and character acting. Just a 
reminder to use the on-line site to pay your 
drama fee. 
 
MOVIE NIGHT 
On January 17, 
2020 we will be 
showing the movie 
Abominable.   The 
Movie starts at 
5:30pm and 
finishes at 7:00pm.  
Siblings who are in 
grades K to 5 are 
welcome to attend 
the movie.  The 
cost will be $5.00 
per child.  The fee includes popcorn, juice 
box and entrance to movie.  A canteen will 
also be open if students wish to purchase 
an extra snack.  All items at canteen cost no 
more than $1.00.  Students and siblings are 
welcome to wear their PJ’s and bring a 
blanket. 
 
PSSC 
There will be a meeting January 30 at 6:15 
pm.  This meeting is open to any interested 
parent.   
 
Earth Rangers Presentation 
Earth Rangers is a kids’ conservation 
organization, dedicated to educating 
children and their families about 
biodiversity, inspiring them to adopt 

sustainable behaviours, and 
empowering them to become 
directly involved in protecting 
animals and their habitats. We are 
excited to have them come and present to 
our students on January 30, 2020. 
 
NB Wellness Survey 

This survey is a provincial initiative of the 

Department of Social Development – 

Wellness Branch, in partnership with the 

Department of Education and Early 

Childhood Development and the NBHC. 

This is a paper survey for students 

(grades 4 and 5) and parents (grades K-5). 

This survey examines attitudes and 

behaviours regarding healthy eating, 

mental fitness, bullying, physical activity 

and tobacco use. Our school will be 

participating in this survey on January 13, 

2020. 
 
 
 
WINTER CLOTHING & PLAYGROUND RULE 
A reminder to Families to please be mindful 
of the temperature each morning 
and ensure your child is dressed 
for the weather. Please note the 
following:  children will only be 
permitted on the “sliding hill” if 
they have on SNOWPANTS!  Without proper 
gear on the hill, children will not only 
become cold, but will also get very wet.   
 
Grade 5 Intensive French 
All students in grade 5IF will be switching in 
February to the English portion of the 
curriculum for the remainder of the school 
year.  
 
Natural Wealth Science 
Presentation 
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Our Grades 4 students will have a 
presentation  
 
Acting Vice Principal for January to June 
2020 
Our Vice Principal, Mrs. Kelly-Milner, is 
going out on a differed leave from January 
to June 2020.  Mrs. Kelly-Milner will be 
returning July 1, 2020.  We wish her a 
wonderful leave and await her return in 
July.  In her absence, we welcome Annette 
Stehouwer as acting Vice Principal.  Annette 
will take on the Vice Principal duties until 
Mrs. Kelly-Milner’s return.   
 
Dates to Remember 
Jan 6- No school for students 
Jan 7- First Day back for students 
Jan 13- Wellness Survey 
Jan 17- movie night 5:30 to 7:00pm 
Jan 27 PL day – no school for students 
Jan 30- Earth Ranger Presentation 
 
 
 
 
 


